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Please seriously reconsider building a first CAFO in the karst zone of the Ozarks,
above Buffalo River. We cannot afford the pollution, the contamination and the
stench of a giant facility right in this pristine region. If the state of Arkansas wants
to go this route, do it somewhere else that is not as environmentally sensitive. We
Euro-Americans have destroyed alot of resources throughout our short stay in North
America. Let's not keep doing it. Time to protect our natural resources, not destroy
them, as a hog farm would do to the Buffalo River watershed.
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